
15th December 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin. Please see information below about
celebrations and events that have taken place on campus this week as well as important information
regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Christmas dinner days this week, enjoyed by all students and staff!

Year 11 Mock Interviews; 13th & 14th December 2023

Reminder that the campus closes at 1pm on Friday 22nd December 2023
and then reopens on Monday 8th January 2024!

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR!



All Years ● Language staffing changes after Christmas

After Christmas we will be losing Ms Turner as she goes off to pastures new. We will
be very sorry to see her go as she has been such a valuable member of the languages
team. I am sure that you will join us in wishing her well in her new role.

She will be replaced by Mr Douifi, who we are looking forward to welcoming to the
team.

This change of staffing has meant that there will be some changes to student
timetables. Any alteration to timetables will be amended on Arbor shortly and
teachers will inform students next week about the changes for after Christmas.

Merry Christmas from the languages faculty.

● Please click here for this week's new lost property items.

● Head Lice - We have a suspected case of head lice on campus. Please click here for
the current NHS guidelines.

Year 9 ● Please see the letter below for information regarding the Year 9 Options process for
GCSE’s starting in September 2024:

Letter to Parents/Carers re Options process

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JlQZPRoOh86ZwR5-4pcvaOKt2PbCAuMl/view?usp=sharing
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Vb5It_Lz0OW_15OxeJamxB9SsHo1rlG8/view?usp=sharing

